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We began today where the 2004 season left off. I reopened all old loci with new numbers (L42-48). We also cleared the topsoil off a 2.1 meter area from the southeastern baulk, enlarging the trench to 5 x 5.9 m. This will allow us to have a larger view into the lower levels of the trench. This locus (L41) was mixed topsoil created by erosion on the tepe, and because it lacked good context, we removed it quickly. Only a small animal figurine (KT 1) was kept from this locus, although a few sherds of EB pottery were identified.

In addition, we removed the pillar of dirt from the northern corner of the trench that had been left from the previous season. It contained layers of the layers of the 2nd millennium street, but otherwise obstructed our view of the baulk. 

Tomorrow, we will begin to dig in the other loci, in an effort to eventually remove walls (L43, 42 and 46), which crisscross the trench. It is our hope to reach the sounding level, where Ubaid levels were recorded, within a few weeks.

